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The Team Ortho Foundation has applied for a sound level variance for the Monster Dash Post Race Party on October 26, 2013
from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. at Upper Landing Park, 220 Shepard Road. The public hearing is scheduled for October 16, 2013 at

5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers. Contact Barbara McMonigal-St. Dennis at 651.266.9137 or at barb.mcmonigal-
st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us with comments,

https://admin.govdelivery.com/accounts/STPAUL/bulletins/9261778/edit?xhr=true 9/30/2013




